From: Dan Pape

To: LRO
Subject: regarding SB 1527
Date: Monday, February 5, 2018 11:16:50 AM

Dear Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

In reference to Section 10 of SB 1527, this committee should repeal the business pass-through. This
legislation, passed in a special session in 2013, primarily benefits the high earning businesses, which are
arguably not small. We should be retaining all $200 million per biennium to help our education system

and fix infrastrucure.

thank you very much,
Dan Pape
Portland, OR 97217
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